
 

 

 

 

Date :  Wednesday 23rd June 

Time :  9.45 am 

    

Dear Parents,  

 

As you already know Wednesday is our Graduation Day from Nursery.  It is our last day of the 

school year before the summer holidays.  The children have been practicing very hard to 

make their Graduation a special occasion for you all and there is a lot of excitement about 

some of their family members coming to see them. 

 

Unfortunately, the Graduation will not be like previous years due to the current restrictions 

and we are very fortunate to be able to have this small gathering.  It is the first time parents 

have been able to come into the school for such a gathering this year and we are therefore  

asking for your full co-operation regarding social distancing rules. 

 

At present the graduation will take place outside in the lower school playground.  We ask 

that all parents enter via the side gate to the yard just below the nursery.  All seats will be 

arranged so that each family is socially distanced.  All family members must keep to your 

household bubble and avoid mixing with other families.  Due to the current restrictions 

numbers will be strictly limited to 2 family members per child.  You may take photos and film 

the graduation. However, any photos or video footage of other people’s children must not 

be shared on any social media platforms without their parents consent. 

 

All children must be in school for 9.15 am. All children must be in full school uniform.   Your 

child will go home with you once the graduation is completed.  We will post some photos on 

our website and closed facebook group after the graduation. 

 

Unfortunately, I have found myself having to isolate with my children.  They have been close 

contacts to several positive covid cases in their class bubble and must isolate until Friday.  

This means that I will not be able to finish the year with the children.  To say I am devastated 

is an understatement, but it is completely out of my control.  The children however are in 

very safe and capable hands. Mrs. Cosgrave will be deputising for me and Mrs. Lynch and 

Miss Bleakney will continue doing the fantastic job that they do day and daily.  

 

The children have had a rollercoaster of a first year on their education journey.  They have 

experienced a lockdown, home-schooling, a new teacher and they have adapted 

extremely well.   It has been a joy to get to know your children this term and they are an 

absolute credit to you.  Such a great group of boys and girls!  I am very proud of each one 

of them. 

 

Boys and girls, I wish you all the very best on your Graduation Day from Nursery and I hope 

that you all have a fantastic summer.  You definitely deserve it!  Good luck for Primary 1, I am 

sure you will all be fantastic. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Gribben 

All Saints’ Nursery Unit 

         (ANNACLONE) 

Nursery Graduation 


